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clear from the CCA study, and may explain why our government has 
been unwilling to conduct a comprehensive review of Bill C-22, as 
promised. It is poor competition policy, since it restricts the 
availability of low-cost generic products by granting monopoly 
rights to the multinational drug companies. It is poor trade 
policy, since it signals our government’s acquiesence to 
harmonization pursuant to NAFTA. Finally, it is poor industrial 
relations policy, since it will put new burdens on collective 
bargaining relations between companies and their workers.


